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Food for Thought
“Your time is limited, so don’t waste it living someone else’s life.  Don’t 
be trapped by dogma – which is living with the results of other people’s 
thinking.”
-Steve Jobs

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation

 
Gather family and friends for a classic, holiday screening 

HOME ALONE
Saturday, December 14th, 11 AM
Huntington Cinema Arts Centre
$10/per person

All children will receive a $5 certificate to Einstein’s Attic Toy Store

Limited Seating! Reserve tickets online now https://www.shefinc.org/
events  Tickets will be confirmed upon payment via the Venmo app 
@SHEF-SHUFSD 

 
Superintendent’s Corner
As we continue our rapid march to the holiday season, I can’t help but 
reflect on the charitable works taking place in our district.  While our cal-
endar is filled with the traditional holiday celebrations that we all enjoy, it 
is the countless acts of generosity that truly sets South Huntington apart.  
Whether they are donating books, toys, food, clothing, or time, our stu-
dents, parents, and staff demonstrate a genuine commitment to those 
in need.  There is a special level of care and empathy inherent in our 
learning community, and we could not be more proud of the kindness 
that characterizes our district family.  
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School Board Notes – A Message from the Board 
of Education
At tonight’s Board of Education meeting the recognition of the 95th anni-
versary of the establishment of the South Huntington School District will 
take place as first item on the agenda.  We are excited to share this mo-
ment and urge our residents, staff and students to attend.  A celebratory 
cake will be shared with all.  After the recognition we will be treated to a 
musical presentation by our Maplewood students, and directly thereafter 
will move into the business portion of the meeting.  Please consider join-
ing us – the meeting is at Maplewood Intermediate School and begins 
at 7:30 PM.

News from Deputy Superintendent Dr. Joseph 
Centamore in the Curriculum Office
The South Huntington Educational Foundation invites you to join them 
for a Wildcat screening of the movie “Home Alone” on Saturday, Decem-
ber 14th, at 11AM in the Cinema Arts Centre. Tickets are only $10, and 
can be purchased at SHEFINC.ORG. This special screening offers a 
perfect chance to enjoy a warm holiday tradition, while supporting one of 
our district’s premier support organizations.

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
We would like to thank the numerous community members who have 
been participating in the various district career presentations, mock in-
terview programs, and enterprise simulations.  Your time and expertise 
adds practical application to our students’ instruction, and provides price-
less “real-world” connections for their classroom work.  We are fortunate 
to have a wealth of professional talent in our community, and thank all 
those who give so selflessly to our schools.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
The Student Services Department would like to take a moment to thank 
our Social Workers for all of their efforts during this holiday season.  
These are the unsung heroes who coordinate the countless charitable 
endeavors and tirelessly advocate for those in need.  We are blessed to 
have this empathetic team in our district, and salute them for their “above 
and beyond work” in the community.

Student Health and Weight Status Reporting Survey - January 2020:  
Each year, the New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) notifies 
a sample of public school districts to report the student weight status 
category and health conditions of children attending schools, i.e. Body 
Mass Index (BMI).  BMI is a part of the required school health examina-
tion and is referenced to assess the prevalence of childhood obesity.  
This school year, South Huntington School District was selected to col-
lect this information in grade levels Pre-K, K, 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, and 11 from 
the previous school year (2018).  This information will be submitted to 
the NYSDOH by January 30, 2020.  No personal identifying information 
about individual students will be included in this survey.  Parents/guard-
ians, if you want your child’s information to be excluded from the 
survey, then contact the school nurse by January 2, 2020.  For more 
information about this reporting requirement, please visit www.shufsd.
org>Community>Health Information and Safety Alerts.   
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News from Dr. James Wright, 
Supervisor of Physical Education, Health, 
Athletics & Recreation
Congratulations to Coach Dan Trebour and our Women’s Varsity 
Basketball Team on their performance in the Lady Wildcat Invitation-
al.  These talented young women made our district proud, earning 
a tournament victory, and setting the tone for an exciting season to 
come.

Women’s Varsity Basketball:  Gianna Conte, Emma Creighton, Iris 
Hoffman, Kate Hoffman, Kristina Lineen, Ashley Magee, Dana 
McGowan, Kathleen O’Mara, Olivia Simpson, Mia Stampfel,  
Jenna Stockfeder, Kasey Wagner

Please also join in congratulating our Varsity Wrestling Coaches, 
Chris Cardella, James Salvaggio, and Jason Mulzoff and their team, 
on the second consecutive tournament victory.  The Wildcat squad 
took last weekend’s Bellmore-Merrick Invitational by storm, earning 
the team gold and notching a 5-0 record to start the season.

Varsity Wrestling:  Dominic Repetti, Nicholas Campanelli, Jensen 
Offerman, Alex Aguilar, Joe Gervasio, Maximo Vazquez, Angel 
Catalán, Grady O’Loughlin, Kelvin Sanchez, Liam Villanti, Joe 
Feola, Jacari McKay, Pedro Benítez, Saul Ulloa, Adrian Londano, 
Steven Gomez.

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
The class ring representatives will be back tomorrow and Wednes-
day outside the South Cafeteria during lunch periods to collect class 
ring orders.  Flyers of information and ordering packets are available 
in the Main Office.

Bonjour Whitman! Have you ever wondered what those log cakes 
in front of the PAC every holiday season taste like?  Have you ever 
wondered what these cakes, called Bûches de Noel, are?  This hol-
iday season, the French Honor Society is inviting the whole building 
to participate in this beautiful Christmas tradition.  If you are interest-
ed, you can purchase 5 raffle tickets for $5 from a FHS member or 
Dr. Eikenaar in 309.  Bûches de Noël typically cost $60-80, so don’t 
miss this opportunity.
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The Ambassador’s club will be having their Winter Wonderland Holiday 
Party, Wednesday, December 11th, after school from 2:20-3:45 in the 
North Cafeteria.  If you plan on attending, put your name on the sign-up 
sheet next to room 220 today.  Wear your best holiday sweater and get 
ready for the fun!  See you there!

“Blessings from Above” is a project started by WWHS Junior Stephanie 
Lopez to brighten the day of children suffering from cancer.  Donations 
are being collected during lunch periods in the cafeterias.  Containers 
are also located in the Main Office.  Donations will be used to make 180 
activity bags for these children.  Thank you for your support!

Athletic News:
Congratulations to our Varsity Cheerleaders. The team placed 3rd at the 
UCA Regional Competition yesterday.  The team has now qualified for 
the National Championship in Orlando, Florida.  

Congratulations to Varsity Girls Track, as the team kicked off its season 
this past weekend in full stride.  Grace Weigele ran a personal best in 
the 3000m.   Aniyah Walters placed 1st in both the 55m hurdles and 
the Triple Jump.  Gianna Paul placed 3rd in the 1000m, and Emma  
Kowalczyk, along with Priya Katwala, ran an incredible 1500m.

Congratulations to the Girls’ Varsity Basketball team on their 48 to 45 
win in the finals of the Lady Wildcat Invitational against Sachem East 
last Friday night.  Dana McGowan scored 11 points, and was named 
to the All-Tournament team.  Jenna Stockfeder had a game high 19 
points, going 7 for 10 from the line.  She was the tournament’s Most 
Valuable Player. Great job girls on your 3 and 0 start.

Walt Whitman Wrestling won its 2nd consecutive tournament this past 
weekend.  Competing in a 6-team dual meet tournament, Whitman went 
5-0 on the day outscoring their opponents 333 to 89.  This is the 1st time 
in program history that Whitman has won back-to-back tournaments.  
Congratulations to all wrestlers!

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Congratulations to our 8th Grade music students and their teachers.  
The concert on Monday night was amazing and truly made our com-
munity ready for the holidays.  During the third song by the Stimson 
8th Grade Orchestra there was a special surprise when the Whitman 
Symphonic Orchestra joined the middle school students in a combined 
performance.  Thank you to all the community members that were in 
attendance, your support of the Arts in South Huntington is greatly ap-
preciated. Please join us for the second concert of our Winter Concert 
Series this Thursday, at 7:30 PM, at the Performing Arts Center at Walt 
Whitman High School.

For the students who are completing Curriculum Fair projects at Stim-
son Middle School, please be reminded that the projects are due next 
week.  See below for more information. Thank you to the students that 
have already turned in the Math and Shark Tank Projects.

National History Day:  Monday, December 16th

Teachers’ Appreciation Night 
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Visual Art Project: Tuesday, December 17th
Science Research and STEM Video:  Tuesday, December 17th 

ALL PROJECTS WILL BE TURNED INTO THE FORUM DURING 
HOMEROOM

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
All at Silas Wood are enthusiastically participating in the week-long “Hour 
of Code.”   During “The Hour of Code” week, we celebrate with various 
events and activities.  At the beginning of the week, we enjoyed a kick-off 
assembly to celebrate Code with a guest speaker in the field of computer 
science. Students are coding in wheel classes as well as in study hall 
and science classes.  At the end of the week, the entire school will be 
coding. Lastly, we would like to spread the word about coding and show 
our coding spirit, with a variety of school-spirited themes, all week long!
 
Our annual “Giving Tree” has once again taken its place of honor at Silas 
Wood.  Faculty, staff, students and families graciously support our “Giving 
Tree” by selecting “tags” offered on the tree specifying hoped-for items 
to be provided to local individuals and families-in-need to help make the 
holiday season as joyful as possible for one and all. Non-specified new 
(or very gently used) items are also welcome.  We invite anyone who 
might wish to participate to stop by and “pick a tag” or make a drop off.  
Deliveries should be made to Silas Wood to the attention of Mr. Shaka 
Williams any time before our holiday break.  Many heartfelt thanks to 
those who participate.
 
One and all at Silas Wood are “burst-our-buttons” proud of the energetic 
group of students, families, and staff who joined with members of NYCFC 
Soccer and Current Initiatives on The Laundry Project on Saturday, De-
cember 7th, traveling to help those in need washing/drying/folding their 
clothing and other washable possessions at a Laundromat in the Bronx.  
Not only did these individuals bring a vast amount of laundry supplies 
so kindly donated over the last six weeks, they also gave freely of their 
time and energy, bringing tons of heart and soul, making friends and 
connections (as featured on News12BX) with those whom they assisted.  
Thanks to one and all.
 
Speaking of energy, Kerboom Kidz, a fitness program designed for chil-
dren of all ages to educate students on a healthy lifestyle in an upbeat 
way, will be held at Silas Wood on Wednesday and Thursday.   
 
Looking forward to next week STEAM projects using Science, Technol-
ogy, Engineering, the Arts and Mathematics as access points for guid-
ing student inquiry, dialogue, and critical thinking. Due dates and initial 
packet will be explained in detail to all Silas Wood students on Monday, 
December 16th. 

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Where in the world have you been?
As vacation approaches, I would like to remind you that we are collect-
ing photos of our students on vacation wearing their Birchwood Shirts or 
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school colors in front of a landmark or sign. Have your child write a brief 
description of their location on a 3 X 5 index card and send it in with 
their picture.

If you have not returned your child’s Emergency Dismissal Form, please 
do so as soon as possible. It is important that in case of an emergency 
early dismissal the bus driver knows who can take your child off the bus, 
if you are unable to make it to the bus stop. If we do not have a form and 
you are not at the stop, your child will come back to Birchwood to wait 
until you can pick them up.

Birchwood is proud to announce that Mrs. Barbara Wright has been 
chosen as Birchwood’s Teacher of The Year for 2019-2020. 

We would like to thank our wonderful PTA for hosting the Holiday Bou-
tique. We appreciate the hard work and effort it takes to set up and run 
this activity for our students. 

A Special Fundraiser
Mr. Keogh and Mr. Ciccarelli are offering a special fundraiser to the stu-
dents of Birchwood. Mr. Keogh and Mr. Ciccarelli are raffling off tickets 
to a dinner for a student and a friend of a choice with us at Cheesecake 
Factory. If you are interested in participating in this raffle, please use the 
form that was sent home. The raffle is for all students at Birchwood, but 
the proceeds will go towards the New York City Field Trip.

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Our student council is now hosting their annual Toy Drive. They will be 
collecting donations throughout this week. Members of the Huntington 
Manor Fire Department will visit our school on Friday afternoon to pick 
up the toys. They will be distributed to some of our families in the com-
munity. We are so proud of our students for organizing this charitable 
event.
 
Mrs. Brendel and Mr. Dwyer, two of our fourth grade teachers, are host-
ing Mystery Reader sessions in their classroom. Parents, teachers and 
administrators have signed up and volunteered to participate in this 
activity. The students are very excited, and we appreciate all the volun-
teers who help get our students excited about reading!

Our fifth grade students are just about ready for the Goldilocks Trials 
which will be held in our school gymnasium. The trials will take place 
on December 16th, 17th and 18th. Please refer to the letter sent home 
by your child’s teacher for information on when your child’s class will 
attend. Parents are invited to join us.

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
We would like to thank our dedicated PTA for the special Teacher Appre-
ciation Dinner organized for our staff last Thursday evening!  The teach-
ers enjoyed the company of their colleagues as they dined on Italian 
delights at beautifully decorated tables here at Oakwood!  It means so 
much to our staff to have a PTA who cares so much about our Oakwood 
family!
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This week our Kindergarteners had special Megan’s Law presenta-
tions, entitled “You’re in Charge” as quality and important information 
was shared about being safe and learning the Ten Safety Rules.  This 
interactive and child-friendly presentation is a great way to inform our 
youngest learners.

Oakwood celebrates the “Hour of Code” this week by showing their 
“Coding Spirit” and utilizing their technology skills to practice and en-
gage in coding activities! On Friday, we welcome our Walt Whitman 
students who are volunteering their time to help support our Oakwood 
coders. Coding is a great learning experience for all!

Finally, please note the upcoming Family Reflection Night is scheduled 
for Tuesday, December 17th, and the topic is Acts of Kindness. A letter 
was sent home this week outlining various ideas to have a discussion 
with your child about ways to help others through Acts of Kindness. As a 
reminder, there will be no additional homework to ensure time for quality 
discussion and togetherness.  

Wishing everyone a terrific week!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
December is a busy month for us at Countrywood.  Yesterday many of 
our classes participated in our second bi-annual Writer’s Workshop Mu-
seum, where they had a chance not only to display a piece of their pub-
lished writing, but also had an opportunity to look at pieces of work from 
their schoolmates.  This event has quickly become a favorite amongst 
staff and students.   This week we are also participating in the “Hour of 
Code.”  All classes are coding using iPads, Chrome books, Colby Robots 
and other technological devices. This Friday, our wonderful PTA, under 
the musical direction of music teacher, Mr. Slawitsky, will be hosting our 
Holiday Sing-A-Long and Craft starting at 6 PM here at Countrywood.  
Please RSVP to the PTA for this enjoyable event.  Looking ahead to 
next week, many of our classes have special class events, please be on 
the lookout for specific information from your child’s classroom teacher. 
Wishing you a wonderful Holiday Season! 

News from Jackie’s Arts Corner
Get ready for a sensational line-up of Holiday Winter Concerts!  Come 
and share in beautiful music of this festive season by our very own 
South Huntington musicians.  Thank you to Stimson for Monday eve-
ning’s amazing musical presentation.  BRAVO to ALL!  Please check the 
district calendar for all scheduled concerts.
 
On Friday, December 6th, several Walt Whitman High School Art and 
World Language Honor Society students were given the opportunity to 
view the exhibit, Pierre Cardin:  Future Fashion, which is the first New 
York retrospective in forty years to focus on the legendary couturier.  
Some of Pierre Cardin’s most iconic work was inspired by space explo-
ration and Math!  Students viewed works that featured the designer’s 
interest in geometric shapes (predominantly circles), parabolas and “Ki-
netic” Fashion designs in this exhibit.  World Language teacher, Fiona 
Cardillo, and Art Teacher, Gina Tinucci, accompanied students on this 
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exciting trip to the Brooklyn Museum of Art.
 
The New York All-State Conference is one of the most prestigious music 
events of the year.  This year we are proud to announce we had four of 
our students chosen to participate.  They are as follows:

Josh Muellers – Mixed Chorus
Juliana Sgaraglio – Mixed Chorus
Rena Shapiro – Mixed Chorus
Logan Slansky – Symphonic Band
 
Josh Muellers was selected as the male soloist for the song “You Will Be 
Found” from Dear Evan Hansen.  This is a huge accomplishment consid-
ering over 100 students auditioned for this solo.  Congratulations go out 
to Josh and ALL our New York All-State musicians.  BRAVO!!!
 
Justin Schuman, former Walt Whitman graduate, is performing now on 
Broadway in the Tina Turner Production.  Justin stared in Walt Whit-
man’s Guys and Dolls and Into the Woods.  After graduation Justin went 
on to Northwestern to study musical theatre.  The Tina Turner Production 
is his Broadway Debut!  Our congratulations to our Walt Whitman Alumni!

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Award winners:
$172.05 to Allison Clancy, Reading Specialist at Countrywood Primary 
Center, towards New Tools and a Quiet Space for Struggling Readers.  
Funds will be used to purchase Fuzzy Feet Chair Glides ad Magna Doo-
dels.
 
$195.51 to Danielle Commander, Special Education Teacher at Coun-
trywood, towards Learning Advantage Activity Wall Panels. Funds will be 
used to purchase Learning Advantage Crocodile Activity Wall panels for 
her self-contained classroom.
  
$417.95 to Dana Livoti and Alexis Madej, Integrated Classroom Teach-
ers at Countrywood Primary Center, toward Sensory Space.  Funds will 
be used to purchase liquid floor tiles and Magic Hands heat wall panels 
for their inclusion classroom.
 
$214.95 to Daniela Cavalieri, Bilingual Speech-Language Pathologist at 
Oakwood Primary Center, toward Building and Creativity: Where Story-
telling STEMs From. Funds will be used to purchase a Community Start-
er Set by LEGOS.
    
$166.20 to Abby Dulberg, Integrated Classroom Teacher at Maplewood 
Intermediate School, towards Phonics Leveled Readers.  Funds will be 
used to purchase phonics leveled books for struggling readers. 
 
$342.84 to Robert Dwyer, Special Education Teacher at Maplewood 
Intermediate School, toward Tools to Increase Time Management and 
Attention to Tasks.  Funds will be used to purchase Soft Seat Stools and 
a Visual Time Timer.

The Weeks to Come
Wednesday, December 11		  CW/OW/BW/MW: Early 
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

					     Dismissal K-2, 11:30 AM, 
					     Grades 3-5, 12:30 PM
					     MW:  BOE Business Meeting 	
					     – Musical Presentation, 7:30 PM

Thursday, December 12			   WW: Mock Interview Day 		
					     (Day 1)
					     SMS:  Winter Concert, 
					     7:30 PM @WW PAC

Friday, December 13			   WW:  Mock Interview Day 	
					     (Day 2)
					     CW:  Holiday Sing-a-Long, 6 PM

Monday, December 16			   WW:  Winter Concert, 7:30 PM

Tuesday, December 17			   WW:  Winter Concert, 7:30 PM
					     JKAO:  SHEF Meeting, 7:30 PM

Wednesday, December 18		  OW:  Grade 2 Sing-a-Long

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports
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http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://hiddensmiles.com/


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Troop 406
Meetings
Wednesday 

Nights

NEYSA/PAL
Tennis 

Lessons
starting 

mid- Nov

Wildcat 
Booster Club 

2019-2020
Become a 
Member!

WWHS PTA 
Scholarship 

Brick 
Fundraiser

Join 
Cub Scouts
 Pack 66!
Boys and 

Girls
 Welcome

Calling all 
Kindergarten 

Boys and 
Girls

Pack 66

Public 
Library 

Preschool 
Fair

Jan.11

Martial 
Arts

 Academy
Registration

Children’s 
Music 

Classes @ 
Stony Brook 
University

Join 
Troop 218

Melville
Boys and 

Girls

across the street from Lazy Boy

BSA
Scouting 

Experience
Webelos 
Woods

South 
Huntington 
Basketball 
Special Needs 

Division

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Troop_406_General__Flyer_2017.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/NEYSA_PAL_TENNIS_Nov_Jan__14.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Booster_Club_membership_form_Models_coupon__2019-2020doc-6.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Walt_Whitman_High_School_Order_Form_rev021519.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-recruitment.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-Recruitment_Flyer-2019.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Documents/SKM_C65919120911010.pdf
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/SKM_C65919090512360.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Stony_Brook_Children_s_Music_Program_Flyer_2019-2020.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Links/MandF_BS_218_Flyer_fall_2019.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Documents/WebelosWoods2019.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Documents/basketball_flyer_11_2019.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
http://www.danceXpressli.com


Lee Nober J.D.
Special Projects

If you would like  advertise in 
this newsletter, email me at: 

LNober@shufsd.org

New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
mailto:LNober@shufsd.org
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://www.investorsbank.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.westhillsdaycamp.com/
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics

